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3 May 2023 

 

Lee Harper 

The Omaka Observatory Charity Trust 

Omaka  

Marlborough   

 

 

Dear Lee 

 

 

Letter of Support Darks Skies project  

 

Lee, as you will be aware, some of the Destination Marlborough Team recently attended 

one of the Omaka Observatory evening activities. 

 

We were impressed by the level of service, professionalism, enthusiasm, engagement, 

and knowledge of the all-volunteer staff that attended that evening. Your product is 

something special that Destination Marlborough would be proud to promote. 

 

I appreciate that all proceeds for ticket sales go to support the local schools and their 

endeavours to learn about the solar system.  

 

Destination Marlborough supports your submission to create a low-touch dark skies 

project as we see a direct opportunity to promote your product to our domestic and 

international audience. 

 

All the best in your efforts  

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Bruce Moffat 

General Manager  

Destination Marlborough 

 
 


